
From: Jenny Lapham
To:
Subject: RE: Official Information request - Branding design
Date: Thursday, 3 October 2019 04:06:00 p.m.

Dear 
 
I refer to your request as below. 
 
Please find attached a link to the DCC Website which outlines the guidelines for the use of the
new DCC brand.
 
https://www.dunedin.govt.nz/council/brand-guidelines
 
Below is a to the resolution passed by Council adopting the new brand and the associated
report.
 
https://www.dunedin.govt.nz/council/brand-guidelines
 
You have asked for a copy of all documentation relating to the new DCC Branding.  Could you
please clarify what additional information you are seeking, and we will endeavour to provide it to
you.
 
Regards
 
 
Jennifer Lapham
Governance Support Officer
Civic               

P  03 477 4000  |   E Jenny.Lapham@dcc.govt.nz 
Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
New Zealand
www.dunedin.govt.nz
 
 
 
 

From:  
Sent: Saturday, 7 September 2019 5:00 p.m.
To: Official Information <officialinformation@oa.dcc.govt.nz>
Subject: Official Information request - Branding design
 
Tēna koe,

I request all branding documents and guidelines for the recent DCC rebrand.

Ngā mihi,

https://www.dunedin.govt.nz/council/brand-guidelines
https://www.dunedin.govt.nz/council/brand-guidelines
mailto:Jenny.Lapham@dcc.govt.nz
http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/


-------------------------------------------------------------------

This is an Official Information request made via the FYI website.

Please use this email address for all replies to this request:

Is officialinformation@dcc.govt.nz the wrong address for Official Information requests to
Dunedin City Council? If so, please contact us using this form:
https://fyi.org.nz/change_request/new?body=dunedin_city_council

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the internet. Our
privacy and copyright policies:
https://fyi.org.nz/help/officers

If you find this service useful as an Official Information officer, please ask your web manager to
link to us from your organisation's OIA or LGOIMA page.

-------------------------------------------------------------------

mailto:officialinformation@dcc.govt.nz
https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/_cP5C3Q87GfpXX2Lh2Krkn?domain=fyi.org.nz
https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/sYJDC4QZgJfBzzlLTWJYas?domain=fyi.org.nz



